


From: Dustin <Dustin@environmentdesigngroup.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 07, 2022 6:51 AM
To: Kelly Churney <KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bradley Falco
<bfalco@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Sarah Pardue <spardue@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; James
Murphy <jmurphy@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Subject: 215 Seabreeze

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

All,
Happy Monday.
This is a letter of support I received from the neighbor to the west.
Please distribute and record accordingly.
Thank you.
Have a great week.

Sincerely,
Dustin M. Mizell, MLA-RLA#6666784
LEED® AP

www.EnvironmentDesignGroup.com
The Paramount Building
139 North County Road - Suite 20-B
Palm Beach, Florida 33480

ph:  561.832.4600
m:   561.313.4424

God Bless
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